
 

Oswestry - 30th December 2018 

The meeting was convened at 3.05pm 

Present : 

Lynn Miller - Vice Chairperson 

Penny Feeney - Secretary  

Mike Hastilow - Rally officer 

Linda Hastilow - Committee Member 

Peter Walley - Committee Member 

 

1 Apologies 

Martin Wilks, Eileen Harvey and Gail Blackwell  

 

2 Minutes of the last meeting 

The minutes of the previous meeting at Brymbo had been circulated and were passed as a true record. 

Proposed Linda Hastilow Seconded Peter Walley Passed unanimously 

The Vice - Chairperson, Lynn, signed the minutes. 

 

Matters arising 

There were no matters arising. 

 

3 Reports 

There were no reports 

 

4 Future Rallies 

 

New Year Rally 29th December to 2nd January 

As there was a late start to the rally it was not possible to order pies on Sunday. 

A discussion took place and it was decided to provide a part supper of Jacket potatoes with beetroot, red cabbage, 

coleslaw, butter and cheese. Members can add to this themselves.  

Sunday night would be bingo and possibly a quiz. 

New Year's Eve  

supper, a quiz by Candy, Fancy Dress parade and Peter volunteered to do some games 

 

Christmas Party  

Mike and Linda to look at Rushbury as a possible alternative venue for 2019 or even 2020. 

 

5 A.O.B 

 

Feed back on 2018 party 

Food superb. The new caterers had done a good job and the service was good. Definitely book again. 

 

Free weekend vouchers 

It was agreed to discuss this idea for a raffle prize at a future meeting. 

 



As there was no further business the meeting was closed at 4.30pm. 

 

The next meeting will be at Winsford Academy on 23rd February 2019 at 10.30am 


